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• The Branchlands Precinct’s current polling place is the Hillsdale 
Conference Center – 550 Hillsdale Drive

• The Hillsdale Conference Center has notified the Elections 
office that it will no longer serve as a polling place for the 
county.



• The Electoral Board and Registrar have found a new polling place that 
satisfies all code mandated requirements.

• Harvest Church of God – 1025 Rio Road East



• The proposed location is 1.8 miles from 
the current polling place.



• Our goal is to obtain the Board of Supervisors' approval to relocate the Branchlands precinct from 
Hillsdale Conference Center to Harvest Church of God.
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